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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
 

A public hearing will be held by the Ohio Department of Higher Education on Tuesday, December 
5, 2023 at 10:00 A.M. via WebEx at the following link. The purpose of the hearing is to solicit 
public comment on the following rules:  
 

 

Rule Title 

3333-1-02 (Amended) Definition of headcount enrollment and full-time equivalent 
enrollment, and requirements for higher education data reporting. 

3333-1-02.1 (Amended) Relationship of enrollment data to state funding of higher education 

3333-1-21 (Amended)  Action and investment funds. 

3333-1-24 (Amended) Local administration of capital projects receiving over four million 
dollars in state capital appropriations. 

3333-1-61 (Amended) Choose Ohio first scholarship program. 

 
 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing and present oral and/or written testimony. 
Written comments may also be submitted to Kathryn Shipley at the Ohio Department of Higher 
Education via mail sent to 25 South Front Street, 7th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215 or via email at 
kshipley@highered.ohio.gov.  
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